
   

Trimble Inc. 
5475 Kellenburger Rd. 
Dayton, OH 45424 

Date: February 20, 2025 

 

Subject: Request to Change in Identification 

Dear Regulatory Authority, 

This Change of Identification request applies for a new FCC ID, as established in CFR 47 2.933(b) 
for a currently approved device.  This application by Trimble Inc. will establish a new FCC ID: 
S9E-LYRA24P under Trimble Inc. grantee code for purpose of marketing.  The original grant to 
the Original Applicant will remain in effect. 

Per 2.933(b) 
1. The original Grant for Ezurio LLC 
2. The original identification is SQG-LYRA24P 
3. The original grant date is 7/11/2023 
4. Only the model name, trade name, and FCC ID number are different. 
5. The original test results are applicable and representative of this device. 
6. Exterior photographs are included in this application. 

The following files are electronically submitted as attachments: 
• Cover letter giving permission from the original applicant for Change in FCC ID 
• New FCC ID Label and label location 
 
 

Sincerely, 

 
 
 

Katherine Allen 
Worldwide Compliance Manager 

katherine_allen@trimble.com 

 

 


